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UNITED STATESy" ,

g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION{ ,y WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555,

o, ,e

% , , , , , #, October 17, 1985

MEMORANDUM FOR: R. Minogue, RES
H. Denton, NRR
J. Taylor, IE
J. Heltemes, AE00
G. Cunningham, ELD
J. Martin, RV

FROM: T. A. Rehm, Assistant for Operations
Office of the Executive Director for Operations

SUBJECT: SEPTEMBER 3, 1985 LETTER FROM REPRESENTATIVE MARKEY

RE EARTHQUAXE/ EMERGENCY PLANNING ISSUES IN CONNECTION
WITH DIABLO CANYON LICENSING PROCESS
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On page 4 of the attached letter, Representative Markey requests all '

subsequent analyses and memoranda written subsequent to the ED0's
July 5,1985, memorandum to the Commission, subject " Consideration of
Potential Complicating Effects of Earthquakes on Emergency Planning."

Please provide all such documents to Margo Bridgers, 6209 MNBB, by
cob October 24, 1035. A negative response by phone is also requested.
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T. A. Re
Assistant for Operations
Office of the Exective dDirector for Operations

Attachments:
9-3-85 Markey letter
7-5-85 EDO memo

8610090093 860923
[MEse-197 PDR

9

e[
.. .

_ -. --


